
Linton Primary
School is a child

safe school

Acknowledgment of Country
We recognise the Aboriginal and

Torres Strait Islander people as the
first custodians of the land. We

acknowledge the Wadawurrung
people and extend our respect to all
Indigenous peoples of this continent

recognising their cultures as the
oldest continuous living culture in

human history.

SCHOOL BANK DETAILS
Parent’s wishing to make

payments via direct
deposit:

BSB:063838
Account: 10018078

Please use student or
family name as the

reference.

Respect, Responsibility and Pride

IMPORTANT DATES:

An Exhilarating Start
We hope all our students and families had a
wonderful holidays and Easter break.

Students and staff have eagerly started Term 2
and look forward to lots of learning and fun.

We commemorated our Anzacs with a service
held at the school last week, We appreciate our
students who spoke publicly for this event and
the community support we received. It was also
nice to see so many families support the Linton
service on Anzac Day. Lest we forget.

Some exciting events are happening this term -
please keep an eye on the important dates
section and Compass. Have a great term!

NEWSLETTER
L I N T O N  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L

28 Adair Street
Linton Vic 3360

Phone: 5344 7341
Mobile: 0429 694 011

linton.ps@education.vic.gov.au
website:

www.lintonps.vic.edu.au

V O L U M E - 6
T H U R S D A Y  1  M A Y   2 0 2 5S T

Friday May 2  - Earth hour school daynd

Friday, May 9  @ 3 pm - Mother’s Day
Celebration @ School

th

Thursday May 22nd - LDSSA Athletics
@ Llanberris
Friday, 6  June - Report Writing Dayth

Monday, 9  June - King’s Birthday
Public Holiday

th

Friday 13  & 20  June - Winter Sports
(Yera 5&6)

th th

Friday, 4  July - Last day of Term 2, 2:30
pm finish

th

Monday, 21  July - First Day of Term 3st

 

http://www.lintonps.vic.edu.au/


Updates

PSTs (Pre Service Teachers)
We are lucky enough to have some PSTs join us over the next few terms. If you see any new faces
around, please say hello!

Mother’s Day Celebration
We are excited to again welcome all mums and special people in our students’ lives for a Mother’s Day
celebration afternoon on Friday, 9  May from 3pm.th

GARDEN DAY - 
On the last day of Term 1 our Environmental Leaders organised a Garden day. This involved activities
linked to garden-inspired themes and we all enjoyed the day immensely!

 AWARDS & Assembly
We are aiming to publish all award winners in the newsletter, prior to our now fortnightly assembly
this term - every even (newsletter) week on Friday @ 3:15. See our award winners for this fortnight
below!

JUNIOR AWARDS - Callum Pope : Reading Award for completing over 25 nights of Home Reading

Callum Pope: Taking responsibility of his learning. This week in maths, Callum has worked hard to
develop his understanding of different addition and subtraction strategies and was particularly focused
while learning about the jump strategy. Well done Callum!

SENIOR AWARDS - Keegan Barry:
For persistence in challenging himself during numeracy tasks. Keep up the good work. Well done,
Keegan.

 

SPORT LEADERS UPDATE

Second last day of Term 1 we enjoyed a sports afternoon, ran by the sports leaders.
It involved a warm up game, team orientated games, footy drills.
Our main game was capture the Flag , which the students really enjoyed.

If we are able to do this again we certainly would as everyone seemed to like it.

Student’s will also be participating in x 4 basketball sessions this term as well as athletics day.

By Saxon. StudentLeaderStudentLeader
UPDATES!



Updates

GARDEN DAY!



Learning Snapshot

F - 2

In maths, we have been learning about different addition and subtraction
strategies.
In writing, we are exploring information reports
In reading, we are doing an Author study on Julia Donaldson. We have been
busy predicting what we will think will happen in the stories before we read 

3 - 6

We are reading the novel Wonder by R.J. Palacio about a young boy who is 10
years old, has a facial abnormality and is starting school for the first time. We
discuss each chapter as we go and try to put ourselves in the shoes of the main
character Auggie. 
 
In Writing we are looking at the structure of Information Reports and are
currently writing reports about an animal with information about their
appearance, habitat, diet, predators and origin. 
 
Our numeracy focus has been addition and subtraction. We have been looking
at adding and subtracting fractions and 2- 3 digit numbers. We will be doing a
fun addition investigation challenge at the end of the week. 

Updates



Appreciation

Maths Task of the Week

I appreciate a wonderful first term of learning and fun!
Stuart Robinson
Principal
Linton Primary School

Staff emails
Miss Walker – jacklyne.walker@education.vic.gov.au (Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday)
Mrs Hilder – michelle.hilder2@education.vic.gov.au 
Mr Robinson – stuart.robinson@education.vic.gov.au 
Angela Burgoyne (Business Manager) - angela.burgoyne@education.vic.gov.au 
School email – linton.ps@education.vic.gov.au
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JUNIOR SHOWCASE



SPORTS DAY

SENIOR SHOWCASE



CREATIVE ARTWORK
PEICES!



ANZAC DAY


